THE EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

AUGUST 5, 2018

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE
Saturday - August 4 Seminarian Speaker & Collection
3:30-4:00pm Confessions
4:30 pm Peaple of Corpus Christi
Sunday ~ August 5 Seminarian Speaker & Collection

7:30 am Jovita DeWitt

10:30 am Jeanne Gainer
Monday - August 6

*5:05 pm Mary Ann Logerquist
Tuesday — August 7

*5:05 pm No Mass
Wednesday — August 8

*8:20 am Bykoski Family
Thursday — August 9

*5:05 pm No Mass
Friday — August 10

*8:20 am People of Corpus Christi

Saturday - August 11
3:30-4:00pm Confessions

4:30 pm Marion Flahavan
Sunday — August 12
7:30 am Jovita DeWitt
10:30 am Jeanne Gainer

*The Rosary is prayed 20 minutes before Mass.

Scripture Readings: 18th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Sunday Exodus 16:2-4,12-15, Psalm 78:3-4,23-24,25,54, Ephesians
4:17,20-24, John 6:24-35
Monday Daniel 7:9-10,13-14, Psalm 97:1-2,5-6,9, Mark 9:2-10
Tuesday Jeremiah 30:1-2,12-15,18-22, Psalm 102:16-18,19-21,29&22-
23, Matthew 14:22-36

Wednesday Jeremiah 31:1-7, Jeremiah 31:10,11-1248,13, Matthew
15:21-28

Thursday Jeremiah 31:31-34, Psalm 51:12-13,14-15,18-19, Matthew
16:13-23

Friday 2Corinthians 9:6-10, Psalm 112:1-2, 5-6, 7-8,9, John 12:24-26
Saturday Habakkuk 1:12;2:4, Psalm 9:8-9,10-11,12-13, Matthew
17:14-20

<Taken from the “Weekly Guide for Dally Prayer” on the Creighton University’s Onling Ministries
wab site: htip: e craighton sdaCollabortvaMininyfonling Bl - Used with permission.

PARISH NEWS
Special Events Planning Committee
The Special Events Planning Committee will meet on
Tues. August 7™ at noon in the parish center. The
committee will be discussing plans for an upcoming
dinner event. Please make every effort to attend.
You Are Needed!

2 4;:_'_ Please prayerfully consider saying
! wséEED “Yes” to being a disciple of action
} Y U and joining one of our ministries!

We are looking for help in choir,
lectoring, Eucharist minister, or ushering. Please make
the call today to the parish office at 920-743-4716 or
email us, office @ccparish.net.

WHAT’S HAPPENING
Tuesday — August 7
Noon Special Events Planning Meeting in
Parish Center
PARISH REPORT

Deposited this week: July 23-29{05)

Parish SUPPOrt.......oeo i e serenn e 94,038.00
Offertory Collection.........venieroniennnne. $1,068.38
Votive Candies........ccvevevcorevrnecnsirasenesssennnnnn 546,50
Technology & Capital.........ccceeeeecerervernnennne.. 500.00
DONALIONS......ccreeecerere v rrenisserarerea st rsresnnssenneee 9 1,145.00
Perpet. Care/Garden.........ccerereneesreenennnn. 100,00
TOTAL DEPOSIT ... e ssesessesnssnsaneneennn $6,397.88
Budgeted Expenses for the Week................ $10,419.96
Weekly Shortage.. .. sminmmemnens (5$4,022.08)

SCRIP REPORT
7/23-7/29/18 Sales: $6,538.76 Profit: $230.81
Scrip can be purchased before and after all weekend
Masses and on Thurs. 11:30-1pm in the parish center.

PARISH NEWS
Seminarian Collection & Speaker: Aug. 4 &5
Seminarian Collection Kickoff: Providing priests for the
future is all about being spiritual fed. That is why the
Annual Seminarian Collection: Hope for the Future, Help
them Today is so important. By now you most likely
received a letter from Bishop Ricken requesting your help
in supporting our local seminarians. Please return your
generous contribution to this collection, using the pledge
card and return envelope you received in the mail. A gift
of $25, $100, $250, $500 or more will help our
seminarians move forward in their work of becoming
missionary disciples. Every gift makes a difference. Our
seminarians are our Hope for the Future, let us Help them
Today! As a Diocese, we anticipate costs of $1,000,000
this year for tuition, room and board, health insurance,
support of the Office of Vocations and the work of Fr.
Mark Mleziva and Fr. Quinn Mann. Friends and followers
of Jesus support one another! To make your gift today,
visit www.catholicfoundationgb.org/give. If you also wish
you can mail in your donation to the Catholic Foundation,
at PO Box 23001, Green Bay, Wi. 54305. All checks make
payable to: CF-Seminarian Collection.
Wedding
Wedding Bann Ill
Rachel Andres & Nate Alberts
Wedding Date: Sat. August 18, 2018
Welcome To Our Parish Family
Welcome to our parish family Harper
Rose Cole, who was baptized last
DHOI . weekend at our church. Please pray
\c‘yBaptlsm for her and her parents, Patrick &
Alexandra.
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PARISH & OTHER NEWS
Reception for Seminarian Matt: Aug. 18 & 19"
{Make note of date change from the monthly calendar.)
Please join us after all Masses Sat. Aug. 18" & Sunday
August 19", in the main church entrance, as we wish
Seminarian Matt the best in his faithful journey.
New Time for Walking into Wellness: Junell-Aug. 13th
Join the Walking into Wellness group at 8:00 am {until
9am) Monday mornings thru August 13th at Potawatomi
State Park. All are welcome! Two walking groups to ac-
commodate all abilities. Meet at the south entrance to
the park — at the end of Duluth Avenue. Anyone needing
a ride, please call Lynda Ciganik at 455-72538.
Polka Mass & Fish Boil @ SS Peter & Paul
Join us on Sunday August 5" for a
Polka Mass @ 9:30am and Fish Boil @
1iam! Belgian pie sale along with
Auction Items and Flea Market ltems.
Join in all the fun! Located on Hwy 57
in Institute.

Belgian Kermis
7th Annual Belgian Kermis at Brussels Town Park Sunday,

Sept. 2nd, 9am outdoor mass, food, music, games,
volleyball tournament, all proceeds benefit St. Francis &
St. Mary Parish of Brussels.

Bulletin Ad Sponsors
Please check out the back of this bulletin for local
businesses. If you wish to advertise with us, please
contact the parish office at 920-743-4716. When visiting
these businesses, please let them know where you saw
their ad.
Sir Speedy: Looking for someone to help with your
printing needs? Look no further. Contact them at 920-
743-7370.
Havegard: What a great time to stock up on birdseed
and make your feathered friends happy! Located at 6757
Hwy 42/57 in Sturgeon Bay. 920-743-5977
Northland Steel Company Inc.: Expert wire business.
Located in the Industrial Park in Sturgeon Bay. 743-7410

Edge and Life Teen
Middle & High School Religious Education

and Youth Ministry
Mission Trip Donor/Thank You Dinner:

Wednesday, August 15™ at St. Joseph. l
Yes, that's a holy day, so get to Mass D
before the dinner ©! Dinner will start s

at 6:30pm. All are invited to come and Spa tti
hear all about the incredible journey “Dinner

our high school students took a few weeks ago. We want
to thank you in person, show you pictures, and tell you all
about it. FREE spaghetti dinner!

August 17 and 18" we are heading to Badger Sports in
Appletan for an overnight lock-in experience! All middle
and high schoolers are welcome. Cost will be $35. This
event will take the place of our annual Lock-Out. We
think the students will enjoy this better! Parents, Sarah
sent out permission forms and flyer in the mail. If you
didn’t receive it, please contact her via e-mail

stgavin25@gmail.com or phone 743-4716.

As we enter August, we are starting to look at the 2018-
19 school year. We will be recruiting volunteers who will
work with middle and/or high school students. We are
also always looking for kitchen help for Life Teen. Please
start praying/thinking about if God may be calling you to
this incredible youth ministry.

But first, we are still enjoying summer. Stay tuned for a
possible late August trip to Six Flags!

PARISH & OTHER NEWS
Join Us on a Pilgrimage to the

National Shrines of =
St. Maximillian Kolbe and ]
St. Therese! AN

Where: Libertyville & Darien, Hlinois
When: Mon.-Tuesday, Sept. 10-11, 2018.
Cost: $249.00 includes tours, transportation, lodging and
meals. Flyers are available in entrance to church or
parish office. For more details regarding registration call
Penny at 743-2062 or Sara Buscher 920-818-0845.
Sturgeon Bay Community Blood Drive
Mon. Aug. 13™ 12-6pm and Tues. Aug. 14" 9-3pm
Bay View Lutheran Church; 340 W. Maple 5t.
For an appaintment call 1-800-733-2767.
Walk-ins are welcome!
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5t. John Bosco School is shaping future leaders by providing academic excellence in a caring
4K-8 Catholic environment where God's gifts are nurtured and where faith Is put into action.

St. John Bosco
Catholic School

Volume 7, Issue 2
August 2018

From the Principal

To all of you, THANK YOU, for
continuing to support St. John
Bosco School. Whether vyour
donation is as a pgolf outing
participant, a reading buddy,
tuition assistance donor, clipper
of box tops, sharer of Econo
receipts or any of the other ways
to donate to the school it is all
appreciated. You continue to help

make our school viable and
engaging.
All  signs point to another

incredible and productive school
year. Phase | of our Project Lead
the Way STEM training s
completed, and we are ready to
begin implementation with our
students. Twenty-six days and
counting until the new vyear
begins. | am very excited to begin
this year’s journey with our new
students as well as with those
returning. Take a look at the
pictures, found on the back side of
this letter, demonstrating various
ways students will be engaged
with each other and STEM this
year.

I welcome you to come and visit
the school anytime to see your
investment in action.

Practicing Faith, Strengthening
our Community, Graduating
Leaders.

Mrs. Dassler

Open House and Sneak Peek

St. John Bosco will be having an Open
House and Sneak Peek on Tuesday,
August 28. Students in grades 4K &
6-8 can stop in any time from
8:00am-4:00pm to meet teachers,
drop off supplies, and stop in the
office to hand in forms and pick up
the school handbook. Students in
grades K-5 will need to schedule a 30-
minute appointment time to take
care of the above items and also
complete a reading assessment with

their teachers.
Parents need to
call the school
office  beginning
August 15 to
schedule an

appointment time.

Afternoon  Administrative  Assistant
Needed
SIB is looking for an afternoon

administrative assistant, 11:30-3:30,
during the school year. Proficient in
word, excel, and publisher. Willing to
tearn Donor Perfect. If interested,
please send resume to Vickie Dassler at
St. John Bosco School, 730 W. Maple
Street, Sturgeon Bay, WI 54235,

Request for Veterans' Names

Since 2015, our students have been
sending appreciation letters to
veterans for Veterans Day. We are
again requesting that if any of our
parishioners have a family member
who is a veteran, and wouldn’t mind
receiving a letter from our students,
please contact our
school office with
their names and

addresses. We
appreciate  your
hefp with this

community outreach project.

SJB Golf Quting

St. John Bosco is getting ready for their
5t Annual St. John Bosco Golf Quting at
Horseshoe Bay Golf Club on this
Monday, August 6.

Chrysler Cars 4 Classrooms

St. John Bosco School participated in
the Chrysler's Cars 4 Classrooms
Program. Missy Allen of Jim Olson
Motors of Door County presented St.
John Bosco School with a check in the
amount
of
$990.00.
Every
test drive
of a
Chrysler
Pacifica
resulted in a $10 donation to the
school. Thanks to those who went
for a drive.

First Day of School

The first day of school at 5t. John
Bosco is Thursday, August 30. We are
50 excited for the new school year to
begin!

Stay Informed about St. John Bosco

School Website — The website includes
current news and a calendar of events
for the current month.
https://iohnboscoschool.or

Facebook - Dozens of photos from
school activities fill 5t. John Bosco's
Facebook page. Anyone can access it
from our website.

B/CK TO SCHOOL

shdlaiaallls
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Project Lead the Way has Arrived

B
g

Congratulations to the following
teachers who were trained in
Project Lead the Way at
Milwaukee School of Engineering
this summer;

Erin Fritsch

Lisa Mueller
Ashley Garlow
Ashley Prue
Nancy Koller
Meaghan Retzlaff

Vickie Dassler




